
The Bronte Longhorns are off  
this week and will open District 
play at home against Menard on 
October 9. 

The PSAT/NMSQT will be 
administered on Wednesday, 
October 14, 2015 at Bronte High 
School.  This testing session is 
available to all Bronte juniors, 

By Coach Brent Rider
The Bronte Longhorns 

defeated the Rocksprings 
Angoras 28 to 22 last Friday 
evening.

The Longhorns scored first, 
when Justin Reed blocked a punt 
and Jaxon Chantrill returned it 

for a touchdown. Isaiah Ornelaz 
added another three 
touchdowns along with 115 
yards rushing.

The Longhorns held the 
Angoras to 176 total yards of  
offense. The defense was led by 
Tristan Sullivan with eight 
tackles and followed by Tristin 
Minjarez and Ismael Cecillio 
with 7.5 tackles each.
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including home-schooled students 
eligible to attend school in the 
Bronte ISD.

Junior students currently enrolled 
at Bronte ISD will automatically be 
registered.  The students will be 
given a PSAT study guide prior to 
the test.

Home-school students will need to 
register for the test at http://
www.nationalmerit.org.

After registering online, please 
notify Mrs. Timmerman, counselor, 
at Bronte ISD.

For additional information, please 
contact BISD counselor, Mrs. 
Timmerman, at (325) 473-2511. 
You may also visit 
www.collegeboard.com for more 
information.

Several rundraisers are slated for 
the 2016 Bronte Project 
Graduation.  On October 17,  a 
Bake Sale, Raffle for a Duck Hunt, 
and a Pinto Bean Cook-Off  will be 
held at the Bronte Bank Parking Lot 
starting at 10 am.

More information coming soon.  

There will be an ACT prep 
workshop at Anson High School on 
Thursday, October 8, 2015 from 
8:30 AM until 11:30 PM for any 
interested Bronte High School 
students to attend.  Transportation 

will be provided by BHS.  The cost 
of  the workshop is $30.00 and cash 
or a check made out to Bronte ISD 
must be turned into the high school 
office on or by Tuesday, October 
6th.

This workshop covers general 
ideas about the ACT test as a whole 
and the individual sections of  
English (including what the test-
makers are looking for and the 
relevant English rules needed for the 
test), Math (including exactly what 
formulas and rules you will need to 
answer virtually every question), 
Reading (including three strategies 
on how to best take the reading 
comprehension section), and 
Science (including common 
question types and strategies to 
understand and beat the science 
reasoning section). 

For more information on the 
workshop, please visit 
www.chadcargill.com or contact 
Mrs. Timmerman, BISD Counselor 
at (325) 473-2511, ext. 119.  

The Prudential Spirit of  
Community Awards were created in 
1995 to recognize students in grades 
5 – 12 who have demonstrated 
exemplary community service.  
These prestigious awards sponsored 
by Prudential Financial Network in 
partnership with the National 
Association of  Secondary School 

 Honored during halftime ceremonies last Friday were (from left) Football 
Sweetheart Brittany Bedford, Duchess Martha Tapia, Queen Vanessa Waasdorp, FFA Sweetheart 
Emmery McCullough, Duchess Ashlee Irwin and Band Sweetheart Kacelyn Follis


